Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES
Division of Food Safety
The Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services, Division of Food Safety announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: April 4, 2019, 1:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.
PLACE: Hilton Orlando/Altamonte Springs, 350 S. Northlake Blvd., Altamonte Springs, FL 32701.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This meeting is for anyone interested in the Medical Marijuana Treatment Center Edible Industry. This is an open discussion for industry partners to ask questions of department food experts regarding the processing requirements of food products for edibles.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Matthew Colson, 3125 Conner Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, by telephone at (850)245-5544 or by electronic mail at Matthew.Colson@FreshFromFlorida.com.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Matthew Colson, 3125 Conner Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, by telephone at (850)245-5544 or by electronic mail at Matthew.Colson@FreshFromFlorida.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Matthew Colson, 3125 Conner Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, by telephone at (850)245-5544 or by electronic mail at Matthew.Colson@FreshFromFlorida.com.
